
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Careers/ Pathway day Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 

All Moor House College students will be onsite to take part in our Careers/ Pathway day 

on Wednesday 7th February 2024.  Partner Colleges will be closed due to a staff INSET 

Day.  

 

The Careers/ Pathway day will be a great and an exciting opportunity for college 

students to hear from staff, local employers and ex-students. College leavers will also 

take part in mock interviews with Friends of Moor House.    

 

The day will finish at 4.00pm and pick up can be at 4.00pm accordingly if preferable for 

ALL day students.  

 

Pick up location for ALL day students will be at MHC. 

 

If any day students cannot be collected at 4.00pm, please just let Mrs van Niekerk or 

Emily Richins know on the two e-mail addresses below.  

 

Provision will be put in place onsite at MHC to provide activities for the students in 

readiness for their normal collection time. 

 

Please e-mail Mrs van Niekerk and Emily Richins as below if your son/ daughter will 

remain onsite at MHC beyond 4.00pm. 

 

Mrs M van Niekerk – van-niekerkm@moorhouseschool.co.uk  

Ms E Richins - richinse@moorhouseschool.co.uk  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Leung-Davis 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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